State Of Palestine Ministry of Education

D. G. of Assessment, Evaluation & Examinations

التاربخ:

مدة الامتحان: 2:15

مجموع العلامات: (50) علامة



وزارة التربية والتعليم الادارة العامة للقياس والتقويم والامتحانات

Reading Comprehension (25 points)

Question Number One: (15 points) Read the text and do the tasks below:

The term global village was first popularized by the Canadian writer Marshall McLuhan in the early 1960s. He described how communications technology was transforming the world into something more like a village, in which people could communicate and pass on information quickly and easily. And this, remember, was many years before the Internet was widely used.

The word globalisation is also older than most people think. It appeared, with more or less the same meaning as it has today, as early as the 1940s. It is true, though, that it wasn't until the second half of the 1980s that it became common, at first in the area of economics and business, and then in other academic fields. By the 1990s, it seemed as if everyone was talking about it.

We may now have reached a point when it is so much a part of our lives that we no longer think about it very much. If you tell a group of young business students that they're going to discuss globalisation, the chances are that **they** won't see the point. Far from being a new idea, it now simply describes the way things are.

A. Answer the following ques	(4.5 points)	
1. How was communication t	echnology changing the world into a village?	
2. In what two areas was glob	palization common at first?	
3. Why don't we now think a	bout globalization any longer?	_
	nents below are TRUE or FALSE	(4.5 points)
1. The writer seems to think M	()	
2. In the early 1940s, globalisa	()	
3. It's likely that young busines	ss students won't know the purpose of discussing globa	lization. ()
C. Complete the following di	agram with notes about the history of the word glob	alization:
1	· ·	(3 points)
As early as the 1940s	It appeared.	
The second half of the 1980s		
By the 1990s		_
D. What do these pronouns r	(3 points)	
1. which (L. 3) refers to		
2. it (L. 7) refers to		
3. they (L. 11) refers to		
	- - 	

Question Number Two: (10 points)

Read the text and do the tasks below:

For people who have few other outlets, online networking sites can be a valuable tool to stay connected to <u>others</u> and to keep in touch with fellow human beings. That's a good thing! In our online world just as in our offline world, we can form many different levels of friendship and have an endless number of acquaintances (people you know little about).

Of my own online social networking friends, only a small percentage are people I've met personally. Among those I've never met, there are <u>a few</u> who I consider real friends anyway, in that we've shared interests and phone calls outside of the social networking site and created a bond.

The Internet is simply one more way to make friends and acquaintances and <u>it</u> can be disappointing or misleading. I don't really fault online networking sites for being what they are. From my point of view, they are useful tools for connecting people to each other when used as a supplement to everyday living. **They** cannot replace human contact.

living. They cannot replace human contact. A. Answer the following questions:				
1. How can people with few outlets keep in touch with other humans?	` •	. ,		
2. What is the similarity between online word and offline world?				
3. Whom does the writer consider as real friends?				
B. Decide whether the following statements are True or False:	(3]	points)		
1. The online social includes only people that we personally know	()		
2. It is the fault of online networking sites for not making real friends.	()		
3. Internet can't be used to replace human contact.	()		
C. What do the following refer to?	(2 _]	points)		
1. others (L.2) refers to 2. a few (L.6) refers to				
3. It (L.8) refers to 4. They (L.11) refers to				
D. Choose the correct answer:	(2 _]	points)		
1. A good title for this reading would be				
a. Online friendship b. Online trade c. Living with	out friend	S		
2. Online networking sites are useful tools for connecting people if they	•••••			
a. replace human contact. b. are used as a supplement. c. mislead us				
Literature (15 points)				
وأجب عن جميع أسئلتها Choose <u>one</u> of the two stories and answer all the questions	من القصتين	فتر واحدة		
Romeo and Juliet (15 points)				
Question Number Three: (15 points)				
A. Put these events in the correct order. Number them 1 to 6	(3)	points)		
Juliet goes to see Friar Laurance to stop this marriage.				
Romeo kills Tybalt and the Prince exiles him from Verna.				
Friar Laurance marries Romeo and Juliet secretly.				
Lord Capulate wants Juliet to marry Count Paris.				
Romeo goes to the party wearing a mask.				
Romeo and Juliet make a vow of love to each other.				

2020/	التاريح: /	الورفة: التانية	الفرع: الأدبي	المبحث: اللغه الإنجليزيه
B. Decide w	hether the	e following are true or false:		(4 points)
1.The sec	ond edition	n of Romeo and Juliet is more import	tant than the first. ()	
2. Lord C	apulate lik	es watching the young people dancin	ng because it reminds him	of when
he was	young. ()		
3. In the b	oalcony sce	ene, Juliet thinks they shouldn't make	e a vow of love to each otl	ner until
they nex	t meet. ()		
4. The pri	nce decide	s to punish Romeo with death. ()	
C. Read th	e followin	g quotation and answer the question	ons below:	(4 points)
"Uncle, t	hat man is	a Montague, our enemy. The villair	n has come here to scorn	our celebrations."
		words?		
2. To w	whom?			
3. Whe	n does the	speaker say these words?		
4. Who	is the villa	ain?		
D. Answer	the follow	ing questions:		(4 points)
1. Where o	did Shakes	peare get the story of Romeo and Juli	iet from?	
2. How do	es the Prin	ce describe the men who are fighting	<u>,</u> ?	
3. What do	oes Romeo	say about love when he explains how	w he got into the Capulet'	s garden?
4. Why do	es Mercuti	o fight Tybalt?		
		Literature (King Lear) (ree: (15 points)		
		ne following statements are True or	r False:	(3 points)
	U	nised himself as a poor man.	1 11 1 1 1 0	()
	_	gundy refused to marry Cordelia beca		
_		ve Edmund when he told him his fath	her's men were looking fo	•
_		wing sentences:		(4 points)
1. Corny	wall punish	ned Gloucester by	-	
2. Lear	goes mad b	pecause	·	
3. Poor	Tom is		·	
4. Gloud	cester's ille	egitimate son is		
''I le	ove you as	g quotation then answer the question much as a daughter should love he		(4 points)
		1		
3. When	n did the sp	eaker say this?		
4. Why	did the spe	aker say these words?		

1. How did Edgar hide himself from his father's men?	(4 points)
2. Why did Kent send a letter to Cordelia?	
3. What is the lesson that Lear got when he lived in a poor hut?	
4. Who took Lear to Dover? Why?	

الفرع: الأدبي

المبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية

Writing: (10 points)

Question Number Four: (10 points)

التاريخ: / /2020

اكتب موضوعاً واحداً من الموضوعين Write a well-organized essay on one of the following topics

1. In what ways has internet affected life of young people? Use the following ideas:

الورقة: الثانية

- *Paragraph One: Describe the reality (situation) of internet in Palestine.
- *Paragraph Two: Write about the positive effects of internet.
- *Paragraph Three: Write about the negative effects of internet.
- 2. Some young people claim that they have thousands of friends on Facebook and they regard them as real friends. Discuss this saying, state whether you agree or disagree. Support your ideas with examples.

The End



لتحميل المزيد من موقع المكتبة الفلسطينية الشاملة http://www.sh-pal.com

تابعنا على صفحة الفيس بوك: www.facebook.com/shamela.pal

تابعنا على قنوات التلجرام: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 42.html

أقسام موقع المكتبة الفلسطينية الشاملة:

الصف الأول: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 24.html

الصف الثاني: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 46.html

الصف الثالث: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page_98.html

الصف الرابع: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 72.html

الصف الخامس: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 80.html

الصف السادس: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 13.html

الصف السابع: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page_66.html

الصف الثامن: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 35.html

الصف التاسع: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page_78.html

الصف العاشر: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page_11.html

الصف الحادي عشر: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 37.html

الصف الثاني عشر: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page_33.html

ملازم للمتقدمين للوظائف: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page 89.html

شارك معنا: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page_40.html

اتصل بنا: www.sh-pal.com/p/blog-page_9.html